
 

Summer Term 

Biscovey Nursery and Infants’ Academy 
This Week’s Highlights 

Tuesday 16th July 2019  

Key Diary Dates: 

 

Website www.biscoveyinfants.org.uk   

 

 

Tuesday 16th July  

EYFS Graduation Ceremony 
9.15am 

Monday 15th July  

Nursery to visit Aquarium 

Monday 22nd July 

Year 2 Beach trip 

Wednesday 24th July  

End of summer term 1.30pm  

Nursery finish 11.45am 

Thursday 25th July 

INSET day 

2019/2020 INSET DAYS        
September 4th 2019              
January 6th 2020                
January 7th 2020                  
February 14th 2020               
February 24th 2020 

Absence Notification  

Parents are reminded that you 
must provide the school with a 
daily reason for your child’s 
absence, including  details of 
the illness at the first          
opportunity or they will be 
marked as unauthorised    
absence.  

Please inform the school 
office by phone call (01726) 
812006 option 1.  

Any pupil who has vomiting or 
diarrhoea must remain absent 
from school for 48 hours    
following the last episode of  
sickness and/or diarrhoea.  

@BiscoveyInfants @aspireacademytrust @AspireAcademies 

 

Congratulations to this weeks Sporting Achievements  

 

Izzy and Harper have both graduated from Stage 1 in swimming. They now 
move on to jumping into the pool for Stage 2. 

Callen has joined the half marathon club of the Junior Park Run. He has done 
11 Park Runs so far, the equivalent distance of a half marathon. 

Kian took part in a cricket tournament with four other teams. 

Honey Bees and Bumble Bees have had an amazing day out  at the Newquay aquarium.  They 
were all very excited to go on the bus ride and sang all the way to Newquay.  They got to see 
different types of sea life creatures including crocodiles, turtles and sharks. They ended their 
day with a picnic lunch on the beach.   A fantastic time was had by all!!  Thank you to all the 
adult helpers who made this trip possible. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pirates versus Mermaids! 
 
Year 2 are proud to present their end of 
year performance, Pirates versus       
Mermaids.   
 
The first dress rehearsal has gone     
extremely well ………. you are in for a 
real treat! 
 
Wednesday 17th at 1:30pm and  
 
Thursday 18th July at 5:30pm.   
 

Parent Reminder 

As the days get warmer, could 
we ask for children to come to 
school with sun hats, named 
sun screen and water bottles. 

Parent Reminder 

Clubs have now finished for this 
term. 

New clubs will be announced in 
September. 

http://www.biscoveyinfants.org.uk

